
 

 

 

THURSDAY, 23 JULY 2020 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

ALL PAKISTANI PILOT LICENSE HOLDERS IN MALAYSIA  
VERIFIED AS VALID 

 
PUTRAJAYA – The Civil Aviation Authority of Malaysia (CAAM) is pleased to inform that 

all Pakistani pilot license holders who are currently employed in Malaysia have been 

verified as valid by the Pakistan Civil Aviation Authority (PCAA) following their license 

suspension earlier this month.  

A request was sent to PCAA for the verification of 18 Pakistani pilot license holders who 

are currently employed in Malaysia. Upon confirmation from PCAA on the authenticity of 

the licenses, all Pakistani pilot license holders in Malaysia have been reinstated 

immediately.  

 

 

CAPTAIN CHESTER VOO 
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Civil Aviation Authority of Malaysia 

 

For any media enquiries related to this press release, you may contact Anis Rahim at 

anis@caam.gov.my  
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